
We have places for violin and brass 

lessons in our school 
 

Durham Music Service offers fantastic and exciting 

music lessons in our school. Pupils that have lessons 

make great progress and it’s wonderful to hear their 

music making during school, and their excitement in 

music learning. They currently have availability for 

violin lessons within school and are keen to recruit as 

soon as possible. Please sign up 

at www.durhammusic.org.uk/sign-up   

http://www.durhammusic.org.uk/sign-up

